
FEHD’s pay office/shroff office at QGO
continues to close temporarily
tomorrow

     A spokesman for the Food and Environmental Hygiene Department (FEHD)
said today (February 14) that due to staff working on the same floor tested
preliminary positive for COVID-19 earlier, the FEHD's pay office/shroff
office at 42/F, Queensway Government Offices (QGO) will continue to be
temporarily closed tomorrow (February 15). The information collection
services under Code on Access to Information in relation to the Environmental
and Hygiene Branch of the FEHD will also be affected.
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